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Dear Co-Laborers in Christ,

Luke 2:10 And the angel said unto them, Fear not: for, behold, | bring you good tidings of great joy, which shall
be to all people.

We pray that each of you had a wonderful Thanksgiving with family and friends. As we approach Christmas Day,
| pray that you will take time to reflect on the “Meaning of the Season” which is the birth of our Lord and
Saviour Jesus Christ. Though we live in a time of uncertainty we can take refuge in the fact that we serve a King

| wanted to bring you up-to-date on Patty’s medical condition since our last prayer letter. She had her
appointment at UVA (University of Virginia Medical Center) where the doctor confirmed that the places on her
skin is “Porokeratosis”, but the good news is that the recent studies show that it does not turn to cancer as
often as previous studies in the past had shown. With that news her doctor in Lynchburg did pretesting in order
to start her on Methotrexate, but her skin test for TB (tuberculosis) showed positive. Because of the positive
test she has to undergo TB therapy for 3 months before she can start the RA medication and has to remain on
the TB medication for up to a year. During this time Patty will be unable to return to Pohnpei because the
medication will lower her immune system and make her susceptible to the various diseases that are found on
Pohnpei. We appreciate all your prayers for Patty and ask that you continue to pray for her health and healing.

We Praise the Lord that He continues to bless the ministry at Good News. | thank the Lord for Salomon David
and his faithfulness to Pastor at Good News in my absence. Because of modern technology we are able to
communicate via internet on a regular basis which makes it easy for Salomon to keep me updated on the
services and allows me to answer any questions that he may have. The people continue to enjoy the new road
which enables them to have easy access to the church. It’s exciting to hear that the people are being faithful to
the services and that new visitors are attending on a regular basis. | covet your prayers as | will be flying back to
Pohnpei in January. My goals for this trip will be to have an Ordination service for Salomon David, construct a
small thatch building at Good News for our children’s Sunday school and to make some more improvements on
the main church building. Pray for me as | balance the ministry on Pohnpei and Patty’s health needs at this time.

Current Needs That We Have:

1) A National Pastor for Good News.

2) Healing for Patty.
We want to thank each of you for your faithful prayers and sacrificial giving to the ministry here on Pohnpei and
our family.

Your Servants to Micronesia,
George, Patty and Priscilla Grace



